
ADDITIONAL HOUSING INFORMATION                             January 24, 2019


Letter to all the CCLs and Housing Chairs:
It seems a fuller explanation of the need for assigning King Rooms at the Hilton and how it will be done may be in order.
The King rooms are spaced out among all the floors.  Most floors have between 6 and 10 King rooms so this means we must fill about 60 King rooms which will be spread out as evenly as possible among the 10 choruses.  This will eliminate any “civilians” from using our Sweet Adeline populated floors.  This needs to be done to eliminate the noise issues that we have had over the years.
We are hoping that there will be a lot of people who will volunteer to take a King,    so we can minimize the number of King rooms that will have to be assigned.  For your people who will volunteer to take a King, please put KING in the Special Request Column on the Housing form. The more people who volunteer to take a King the less we will have to assign!
Thank you for your cooperation. Again, I promise that the assigning of King rooms will be spread evenly among all the choruses.
As always the RCC works to make the Regional Convention a pleasure for all.  The participants and the hotels!

In friendship & harmony, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Johanna Herudek
RCC Housing Coordinator
